Internal Revenue Service

District
Director

©General Conference of Seventh Day
Adventists
12501 0ld Columbia Pike
Silver Spring, MD. 20904-6600

Dear Sir/¥adam:

Department cf the Trezsury

Persorn o Contac::
EP/Z0 Tax Examiner
Teleshone Numeer:
962-6058
Refer Reply to:
EP/EO:
Date: January 31, 1992

This is in response to your inquiry datsd _October 21, 1993 .
raquesting a copy of the letter which granted tax-exempt status to the

above named organization.

Qur reacords show that the organization was recognized as ‘tax-exezpt from
federal income tax under saction 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue.Code
and issued a Group Exemption Letter effsetive January 6, 1950

We have also determined that the organjg.ﬁ%iécjr} :-)J)sé 3_97% (Eﬁ)p(ﬁ_i)?(i e( li)oundatic':n

because it is described in section(s)

Your Group Exemptiom Number is

Donors may deduct contributions to you under section 170 of the Coda.

You are required to notify the Service at lease S0 days before the end of
your annual accounting period, a statement describing any changes during
the year in purposes, character, or methed af operation of your

subordinates.

A ccpy of our letter certifying the status of the organization is not
availabls, however, this letter may bz used to verify your tax-axampt

statgs.

Because this letter could help resolve any questicns about your exesmpt
status, it should be kept in your permanent records.

Sincarslv vours,




